
APPENDIX C 

 
From: info@santyago  
Sent: 16 September 2022 18:53 
To: info@sherlocks 
Subject: supporting local businesses 
 
To Who it may concern 
 
I am writing with regards to Sherlock's bar on Clarendon road in Southsea. 
Since this bar has opened it has brought nothing but A great community 
vibe and More business to other local independent shops, restaurants & 
bars which over the last few years has been no easy feat for any of us.  
I have heard they have applied to extend their licence to 1am, being the 
general manager of Sant Yago for the last 5 years and working in Southsea 
in this industry for 16 years. I do not see any other outcome for this 
later licence than being positive. Especially as many bars just around the 
corner and up the road have licences till 3am and beyond. 
 
I hope this email finds you well and the outcome of your decision is the 
right one for our community in Southsea and independent business in 
Portsmouth and around the country. 
 
Kindest regards Austen 
General Manager Sant Yago 
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